
iWG Assessment 

SWATeam Recommendation Ref #: Water005 Stormwater redesign                   
Date of iWG Assessment Started:  05/10/2018   Assessment Completed: _08-27-2018__ 
 

Original SWATeam Recommendation: The appropriate campus units (Parking, Facilities and Services) should 
begin the process of implementing the award winning green stormwater redesign for parking Lot F4.          
 
iWG Assessment of budget and policy impacts (check one): 
 
__X___ moderate budget and/or policy impact    OR  _____ major budget and/or policy implications 
 
iWG Routing Need (check one): 
 
_____ more detailed study   OR _X__ transmit recommendation    OR   _____ forward to Sustainability Council 
 
iWG Routing Direction (department name, SWATeam, or Council): Lowa Mwilambwe, Auxiliaries Services 
 
iWG Recommendation: Do a feasibility study for lot F4, incorporating the green infrastructure from the 
conceptualization completed by the students in the award winning rainworks challenge. Potential funding could be 
requested from the Student Sustainability Committee (SSC). 
 
Individual comments are required from each iWG member (can be brief, if member fully agrees): 
 

iWG Member Name iWG Member’s Comments 

Ximing Cai 
(iSEE) 

I support this recommendation. I hope Parking Department can conduct a feasibility 
study of the proposed re-design. If they eventual approves this recommendation, it will 
be a great example/model about students’ contribution to campus sustainability. 

Morgan White 
(F&S) 

We support this recommendation. 

Larry Uphoff 
(Student Affairs) 

I support this recommendation based on funding approval from SSC. 

Matthew Tomaszewski 
(Provost’s Office) 

I support the recommendation.  

Scott Willenbrock 
(Provost Fellow) 

I support this recommendation but only if there is serious intent on implementing the 
project (or something similar).  Otherwise it is a waste of resources. 

John Dallesasse 
(Academic Senate) 

I would suggest that the feasibility study be preceded by a short study to understand 
the approximate cost to implement, and to follow with the suggested feasibility study if 
there is a plausible path to funding the project. 

Nick Heyek 
(Student Sustainability 
Committee) 

I support this recommendation 

Sean Reeder 
(OBFS) 

I support the recommendation.  

Rob Fritz 
(college-level facility 
manager) 

I support the recommendation of a professional feasibility study.  The UofI Campus 
Hydro Redesigned team results should be a great kick-start for parking lot F4. 



Joey Kreiling 
(Student Sustainability 
Leadership Council) 

SSLC supports this recommendation and suggests that other financial sources should 
be allocated to incentivize the follow through of this project, assuming the feasibility 
study is favorable. 

 
Attach any comments from subject matter experts (with names and roles). 
 
Comment from past SSLC co-chair Matt Moy: 
I support the recommendation of the feasibility study, if there are already rough plans on how to implement the 
project should the study prove the project to be worthwhile.  
 


